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Dream big, fly high  

Show Racism the Red Card - Wear Red Day  

Friday 18th October 

Tomorrow (Friday 18th October) we will be joining people across the country for Wear Red Day 

as part of the ongoing Show Racism the Red Card campaign. The children are welcome come in 

non-school uniform wearing anything red, from full outfit to just accessorising! This is an event to 

raise awareness and will include additional focus in class on the day. As such, the school will not 

be collecting any money, but if you did want to donate to the campaign, or if you just want to find 

out more about it, the website can be accessed here.  

We hope you all have a have a wonderful break from school and we look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 

29th October for the start of the second half of the Autumn Term.  

PTA  - After School Spooktacular!  

Join us tomorrow (Friday 18th October) at 3.15pm in the 

playground for the PTA Spooktacular.  

Pumpkin Parade 

We can also look forward to a Pumpkin Parade on 

Thursday 31st October, in school.  

Important Dates  

18th Oct  Wear Red Day - Show Racism the 

  Red Card 

18th Oct  15.15 PTA Spooktacular 

18th Oct Last Day of Term  

28th Oct  INSET - school closed for pupils  

29th Oct School reopens for pupils  

31st Oct PTA Pumpkin Parade  

1st Nov  3.15 Pre-School &    

  Reception Festival of Diwali 

For a full summary of dates over the year, 

our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Article 2 - No Discrimination  

Linking with Wear Red Day and the ongoing 

Show Racism the Red Card campaign, 

children have been discussion the unity 

and togetherness.  

EYFS Open Doors for Diwali  

Friday 1st November - 3.15 - 3.45pm   

Pre-School and Reception parents are invited 

to come back into school at the end of the day 

on Friday 1st November.  

Families have the opportunity to come into 

school and see what our 

Early Years children 

have learnt about the 

Festival of Diwali.  
Save the Date - Digital Safety  

Parents/Carers Awareness online  session  

11
th
  November 2024 -  6.30 -7.30pm 

Stockport Local Authority are fully committed to the digital 
safety and wellbeing of their pupils. As part of this, they are 
running a workshop dedicated to helping parents and carers 
understand the risks their children face in their online lives and 
the practical things parents and carers can do to help.  

Please join us for this workshop in which Katherine Howard, 
Head of Engagement and Education at Smoothwall, will 
provide you with lots of valuable insights and tools including: 

• Information on the latest themes and trends  

• The harmful content your child may be exposed to 

• How you can help your child to safely navigate online risk 

• How to access Stockport's new and free Online Safety Hub   

• An introduction to a parental app that allows you to control 
what your child sees online if they are at risk, plus other 
important features. 
 
This is an online session 
and the teams link will be 
sent out nearer to the time.  

https://www.theredcard.org/wear-red-day/
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf

